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October 5
The Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation Presents: The Gold
Ribbon Campaign Luncheon — This year marks the

4th Annual Gold Ribbon Campaign, held in recognition
of National Childhood Cancer Awareness Month. The
Campaign increases awareness about pediatric cancer and
provides networks for youth with cancer and their families,
and has the goal to raise $300,000 for TBCF’s emotional and
financial support programs. The luncheon will be held from
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Coral Casino. For more information
call 962-7466.
www.teddybearcancerfoundation.org/gold-ribbon-
campaign--luncheon



